
 
NEW MEXICO HUMAN SERVICES DEPARTMENT 
P.O. Box 2348  
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504-2348  
 

 
Susana Martinez   Sidonie Squier 
Governor        Secretary-designate 
 
Media contact: Betina Gonzales McCracken (505) 476=6205  
 

January 5, 2011  
News Advisory   

 
NM Center for Recovery and Wellness Open House Monday, January 10, 2011 in 

Los Lunas 
 

Reception and Tour Will Immediately Follow Noon News Conference   
  

Santa Fe – The New Mexico Human Services Department and Partners in Wellness will hold an Open House, 
reception and tour of the NM Center for Recovery and Wellness on Monday, January 10, 2011 at the Henry 
Perea Building, located at 750 Morris Road near State Road 314 in Los Lunas.  Following the noon news 
conference there will be a reception and tour of the facility. 
 
The Center for Recovery and Wellness has been years in the making and is designed to provide essential, state-
of-the-art substance abuse treatment and training services to residents of Valencia County and the entire state. 
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